
Mentor Public Schools does not provide a summer meal program.  The closest location is in Painesville BUT 

is open to all Mentor children under the age of 18.  Please check out the location and times provided below.  

In the case of inclement weather lunch will be held inside at the Harvey High location only.  Check the 

Painesville City Schools website for weather updates daily.  The program does not operate on the 4th of July.   

Complimentary lunches must be eaten at the site obtained.  

 


